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Today there are close to 2,000 children in Miami-Dade who 

have been removed from their homes due to neglect or 

abuse.  Please help a foster child to have a bright holiday 

season by contributing to the Family Resource Center’s 

Holiday Gift Drive. 
 

                                   
 

 

To find out how you or your company can be matched with 

a child or children in need: 
 

Contact Alyssa Krop-Brandfon, Development Manager, at (305) 960-5573 or 

akropbrandfon@frcflorida.org. 
 

 

Unwrapped gift donations will be accepted through December 2, 2011. 

                                                     

                                                     


